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William H. Cormier, Esq. * 4* N''"a='

Office of Administrative Vice
Chancellor

University of. California at Los Angeles
405 .tilgard Avenue
Los Angeles, California 90024

RE: THE REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
(UCLA Research Reactor) - Docket No. 50-142 OL
(Proposed. Renewal.of. Facility License)

Dear Mr. Cormier:

The Board has reviewed your letter to it of June 25, 1984, which
contains protected information. We note that this letter was served

~

on Mr. Bay, counsel for CBG, and Mrs. Woodhead, counsel for Staff, as
protected information pursuant to the Protective Order of January 18,
1984.

This is to inform you that the actions taken by UCLA which are recited
in that letter satisfy the intent of paragraph 4 of our Order of
June 22, 1984.

Sincerely,

i Joh F )II, Chairman
ADMI liSTRATIVE JUDGE
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